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The November meeting started at 4:00 PM EDT at the Charlie Elliott 
Wildlife in the parking lot.  Fifteen members and guests were in 
attendance. 
 
The meetings keynote speaker was Stephen Ramsden of the Charlie 
Bates Solar Astronomy Project who delivered a great hands-on 
presentation discussing outreach through solar astronomy. 
 
While the weather was beautiful for an outdoor meeting, the evening sky 
did not cooperate and there was no observing on Jon Wood Astronomy 
Field. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for December 20 at 3:30 PM.	
  


